Summary of April 12th Energy Committee Meeting

Attendees: Ben James, Barbara Grove and Penny Paul.

Ben James reported on the meeting with Roy Manno and George Alexander. Roy will work with staff to see what reductions in energy use can be carried out during energy alerts this summer. It may be possible to alter the power usage of the sewage treatment plant at those times.

Other topics discussed:

It is hoped that the estimate for the overhead lighting in the walkways for LED bulbs will be finished by the end of June.

Solar panels for Kendal are being discussed.

LED bulbs for residents:

Six volunteers will deliver LED bulbs to the residents who ordered them.

Ben James will present an Earth Week talk entitled "Hope for Climate Change" on April 30.

Barbara Grove and Penny Paul agreed to meet to discuss ways to energize resident to participate in SSAFE.